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In the 'Analysis: Advice for Non-Patients' section of the Ontario Dentist Journal July issue, Gary 
Srebrolow DDS, J.D. - along with Barry Schwartz, DDS, M.H.Sc - explore the legal and ethical 
repercussions of providing free advice to non-patients such as friends and neighbours. 

To read the full article, click here.
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